[image: image1.png])U
O

JACKSONVILLE

HUMAN RIGHTS
COMMISSION




117 W. Duval Street, Suite 350 (   Jacksonville, FL 32202   (   

Phone: 904.630.4911  (  Fax: 904.630.4918   (  TTY: 904.630.4125  ( www.coj.net  (keyword: JHRC)

COMMITTEE NAME:  Communication

DATE:  February 4, 2010

TIME:  2 PM

Minutes

Commissioners Present:  Jim Crooks, PhD, Committee Chair; Isabelle Lopez, Esq., Dennis Wade, Dan O’Connor

Commissioners Absent:  Peter Goplerud, Esq.

Staff Present:  Charlene Taylor Hill, Executive Director, Michael Wedner, Esq.,  Anthony Butler, Community Outreach and Education Manager,  Ben Pennymon, AMIO PIO Communications, Joan Dolbear, Executive Secretary
Guest(s):  None
	Topic
	Discussion
	Action
	Assigned to /Due Date

	Call to Order 
	Commissioner Crooks called the meeting to order at 2 pm.
	
	

	Old Business

Talking Points


	Charlene Taylor Hill, Executive Director, reviewed two formats she developed for the E-Blasts.  One is a longer version in the format of a newsletter and the other is short, quick facts. 

Ben Pennymon, AMIO, Public Information Communications, reviewed the formats and will work with ITD to develop a consistent look, regardless of which format is selected.   He is also working with the Mayor’s Communications Director in obtaining “social networking” for the JHRC.  

The City is in the process of establishing a social  media policy, which will be available in approximately three months.

Ben Pennymon also stated there may be space on the City’s list serve.

Charlene Taylor Hill, Executive Director, reviewed the “talking points” document.  She asked the Commissioners to review the document and let her know what format and information the Committee would like.  Commissioner Lopez requested that numbers be shown in graphs and pie chart format.

Commission Crooks asked for a document of major talking points that were most important to the JHRC in addition to a document that can be left for the person who one was meeting with.


	Develop consistent format for the E-Blast

Develop two documents to use as talking points
	Ben Pennymon – 2/22/10

Charlene Taylor Hill

3/4/10

	New Business

Meeting with City of Jacksonville Advisory Boards


	Charlene Taylor Hill, Executive Director, discussed meeting with other City Advisory Boards and Commissions to gain an understanding of each others’ issues.

This topic will be discussed at the next meeting along with discussing meeting with external groups
	
	

	Announcements
	Next meeting:  Thursday, March 4, 2010, 2 p.m.

    
	
	

	Adjournment
	The meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.
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